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General Characteristics PortaCool 
Hurricane 

 

Portacool portable evaporative coolers 
are designed to provide comfort to any 
hot area. Our products are 
designed with safety, productivity, 
sustainability and total cost of 
ownership in mind. Portacool portable 
evaporative coolers are a smart 
investment that deliver monetary 
benefits that can go a long way towards 
paying for themselves. 

Product Applications: Portacool 
Hurricane 3600 cooler 

 The new Portacool Hurricane™ 360 is 
a modern cooling marvel. This 
evaporative cooler combines high 
velocity and state-of-the-art, patent-
pending cooling technology to provide 
impressive temperature drops. The 
Hurricane 360 features four Portacool 
Cat5 Air Boosters™ that deliver an 
extra surge of air for maximum cooling 
comfort. If major cooling is what you are 
looking for, look no further than the 
Portacool Hurricane 360. 

Warranty: Portacool Hurricane 360 

Manufacturer's Limited Warranty: 
Lifetime warranty on evaporative cooler 
housing against manufacturing defects 
and 5 year warranty on all electrical 
components. 

 
Specific characteristics of Ridge Roof Mounting Base CopperRidge 

Item # CMF 
Floor 

Capacity 
Volts 

V 
Velocity A Gallons Effect 

Weight and 
Dimension with 

Packaging 
Lbs. L,W,H In. 

          
 

 

USHEC-001 18500 4250 115 26mph 14.2 70 35 337 38,75,85 



               

PurifyAir 
Data Sheet 

 

 

- 2 - 

 

Dimensions (In.) 

Series A B c 

USHEC-001 2180 2340 410 
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